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Thanks for your donations!

We still have 3 boxes of
chocolates if anyone would like
more.  Please have all
proceeds in by April 11th.  

Noteworthy Fundraising

Chocolate Proceeds Due: April 11

Good Friday Closed: April 18

Birthday Snack: April 24

Board Applications Due: April 30

If anyone is interested in
becoming a board member
please check your emails for the
application.  It’s because of
volunteers like you that we are
able to succeed and grow!
Applications are due April 30th

Board Applications

We will 2 students join us soon
from the high school.  This great
partnership allows us to show
students the inner workings of
childcare and perhaps start a
passion for childcare.  

WHS Work Experience 

Sarcan Drop N Go

Upcoming Events

 2025

Reminders
Please remember to notify
the centre if your child will
not be in or in after 9 am.  
Please ensure your child
washes when they enter the
classroom.  


